HB 1270 -- School Bus Safety Week
Sponsor: Houghton

This bill designates the third full week in October as “Missouri
School Bus Safety Week” and encourages Missourians to observe the
week with appropriate activities and events to increase awareness
of school bus safety measures for students and the motoring
public and to recognize the hard work and dedication of school
transportation personnel, especially the many drivers who ensure
a safe journey for students.
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